DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION -
OFFICE OF ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING

REVISION TO THE ATLANTIC COUNTY WATER QUALITY MANAGEMENT
PLAN

TAKE NOTICE that on J|JL % § 1097 , pursuant to the provisions of the Water Quality
Planning Act, N.J.S.A. 58:11A-1 et seq., and the Statewide Water Quality Management
Planning rules, N.J.A.C. 7:15-3.5, a revision to the Atlantic County Water Quality
Management Plan (WQMP) was adopted by the Department. This revision identifies the
existing combined total 4,675 gallons per day (gpd) wastewater discharge to ground water
from the South Jersey Gas Company offices along Route 54 at Block 502, Lots 1 and 2 in
Folsom Borough, Atlantic County. There are two separate existing wastewater disposal
systems of 1,425 gpd and 3,250 gpd which discharge to ground water on the property site.
This existing office complex and associated wastewater discharges were not previously
identified in the Atlantic County WQMP and do not fall within any other existing or
proposed sewer service areas.
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